
 

 

Please join us for the 

DCS Undergraduate      

Project Showcase                               

Thursday, August 22, 2013                                

2:00-4:00 pm                                                    

BA 3200 

 

The department invites guests to learn about the 

computer science research and development 

projects being undertaken by undergraduate 

students. Projects will be displayed in an open 

house format; come see what the students have 

been working on!  

Light refreshments will be served.   

RSVP by August 20 at                                        

http://uoft.me/UGPoster2013  

 

NOTE: Every effort will be made to ensure accessibility at our 

event. If you have an accommodation need, please contact       

ugliaison@cs.toronto.edu and we will do our best to make 

the appropriate arrangements. 


